
Attention Customers!

If you are planning on attending a 

Devon Clothing Uniform Shop
for a uniform fitting from now until the end of January 
2022 and you haven’t booked an appointment,

PLEASE BOOK NOW!
Uniform fittings at all locations are by 

APPOINTMENT ONLY.
Places are still available but they are filling fast, book 
now to secure your place.

Don’t wait until January to make your 
booking as we anticipate there will be no availability 
by then. 

ZipPay is available in store and PayPal PayLater 
is available online as well as the regular payment 
options to make Uniform purchasing easier.

Click here to book now:

https://www.facebook.com/DevonClothingAus

https://devonclothing.com.au/

https://onlinestore.devonclothing.com.au/shop-by-school/

Find the SCHEDULE APPOINTMENT 
button,click and fill in all required fields. 
1 appointment per student being fitted 
is required.

Schedule Appointment
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